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Tuesday 13th June 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are delighted to announce that as part of their final year at Singlewell, the Year 6 classes will be 
showcasing the production of Matilda. Pupils and teaching staff would love for you to come along! The 
productions will be performed on the morning of Thursday 20thJuly 2023. 
 
Shark’s class production will be at 9:30 am. 
Whale’s class production will be at 11:30 am.  
 
The performances will be held in the Sports Hall and entry will be via the front gate only. Please arrive 
promptly for your start time. Spaces will be limited to two visitors (no under 5s) per child.  
 
Please confirm your attendance and number of visitors expected via the school app. 
 
Thank you and we hope to see you at this year’s performances. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Olaide and Miss Watson 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 


